
 

 
 
 
Bulk Trash 
Bulk pick-up is scheduled for one day each month.  As there are several different days for 
this pick-up depending on your neighborhood, here is a link to the City of Goodyear web 
site for bulk trash.  This will allow you to determine your day of pick-up.  
 http://www.goodyearaz.gov/government/departments-divisions-a-z/public-
works/sanitation-services/bulk-trash 
 
Please follow the rules posted on this site regarding bulk trash.  While the City of Goodyear 
allows you to place your bulk trash at the curb 7 days prior to collection, the Association 
and your neighbors would appreciate placement as close to pick up time as is practical for 
your situation.  Remember to place the trash in the street next to the curb so that you do 
not block the sidewalk, or place a hazard to passing cars.   

 
Street Parking  
Owner vehicles are to be parked in garages and driveways only.  Street 
parking may only occur on a nonrecurring and temporary basis.  Streets 
narrowed by on street parking increase the hazard for pedestrians, kids, pets 
and our vehicles.  While it may appear like nothing is being done about the 
neighbor who habitually leaves their vehicle on the street, your HOA is citing 
owners in violation and will ultimately gain compliance. We thank you for 
your patience and understanding. Please don’t hesitate to report any issues 
you may witness to Vision Community Management. 
 
Community Website 
Our community has a website intended to keep you informed of our rules and 
regulations, activities, your account balance, community documents, and 
important announcements! We invite you to visit the website any time you 
wish to check your personal account. 
If you have not received your login information, please email Vision 
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